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STATE OF MINNESOTA

Office of Minnesota Secretary of State

Steve Simon

March 4, 2021

Education Finance Committee
100 Dr. Rev. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. 
St. Paul, MN 55155
Re: House File 1314 (Minnesota Youth Council funding)

Dear Members of the Education Finance Committee, 
I am writing to urge you to support House File 1314, which provides funding to the Minnesota Youth Council. 
My office works closely with the Minnesota Youth Council on a number of youth and civic engagement issues. I have no doubt that their important work and dedication has, and continues to contribute to making Minnesota number one in voter participation. 
Since 2013, Minnesota law has acknowledged that students should have a voice in the political process, and that the Minnesota Youth Council would be voice of youth to the state legislature and the Governor (Minn. Statutes 124D.957).  House File 1314 fully funds the Minnesota Youth Council, allowing them to continue their work on voter outreach and civic engagement.
Young people are our future, and programs like the Minnesota Youth Council that seek to engage Minnesota’s youth will keep Minnesota engaged, educated, and voting far into the future. I ask members of this committee to vote in support of House File 1314.
Sincerely, 
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Steve Simon

Minnesota Secretary of State
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